
Hello Duluth Section!

As the temperature is getting colder and construction season is fading down (for 
some), design season may be amping up. This November our luncheon 
presentation will include Concrete Pipe Storm Sewer Structural Design 101 and 
may help you through design considerations on your projects. 

There are still a few openings for luncheon presenters for in 2022, if you have and 
topics you are interested in or have interest in presenting yourself, please contact a 
board member.  

I would like to take a minute to acknowledge and thank our Board Chairs, these 
people continue their service to ASCE year after year with minimal gratitude.  We 
appreciate all of their  efforts!  That said, a couple of our chairs would welcome the 
opportunity to let another member take the lead.  Please talk to a board member if 
you are interested in taking a chair position.

If you have not renewed your membership for 2022, please do so before the end of 
the year to ensure that you don’t miss out on any of the luncheon presentations or 
upcoming virtual events. 

Please do not hesitate to send and suggestions on how we can better serve you. 
See you at the next luncheon on November 16th!

Sara Christenson

Duluth Section President
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 Visit ASCE at www.asce.org
or call 800-548-ASCE

ASCE's mission is to provide essential value to our members, their careers, our partners and the public by developing leadership, advancing 
technology, advocating lifelong learning and promoting the profession.
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS   
2021-2022
 
President
Sara Christenson, PE
Short Elliott Hendrickson Inc.
(218) 360-0463
schristenson@sehinc.com
 
President-Elect
Dan Murphy, PE
WSB, Inc. 
(612) 283-6144
dmurphy@wsbeng.com
  
Treasurer
Jason Fisher, PE
Bolton & Menk
(218) 729-5939
Jason.Fisher@bolton-menk.com

Secretary 
Andrew Lund, PE
LHB
(218) 576-7460
andrew.lund@lhbcorp.com

Past President
Rose Kopecky, PE
Short Elliott Hendrickson Inc.
(218) 249-1558
rkopecky@sehinc.com

BOARD CHAIRS
2021-2022
 
Younger Member Chair
Vacant
Pete Demshar, PE (Interim)
Barr Engineering
(952) 913-6392
pdemshar@barr.com
 
Membership Chair
Tom DesMarais, PE
Northland Consulting Engineers
(218) 727-5995
tomd@nce-duluth.com
 
Government Relations Chair
Pete Demshar, PE
Barr Engineering
(952) 913-6392
pdemshar@barr.com
 
Toothpick Bridge Chair
Chris Morris, PE
Minnesota DOT
(218) 725-2734 
christopher.morris@state.mn.us

Web Updates
Vacant 
Lisa Karlgaard, PE
LHB
(218) 340-3074
lisa.karlgaard@lhbcorp.com

Membership Outreach
Jay Dailey
Pace Consulting Group
(218) 838-7552
jay@paceconsultinggrp.com

Please join us for 
a Unique Presentation

November 16th, 2021  at 12:00 pm
Virtual

There is no charge for attending the virtual presentation. A calendar 
invite was sent out to the membership with log-in details. If you did not 

receive an invite, email schristenson@sehinc.com
 

ASCE Duluth Section will issue a PDH certificate to members in good 
standing.  It is the responsibility of the individual to determine whether 

or not the presentation is applicable to his/her career.

Membership and Board Meetings for 2021-2022 

Membership Meetings Board Meetings

November 16, 2021 November 17, 2021

December 14, 2021 December 15, 2021

January 18, 2022 January 25, 2022

February 15, 2022 February 22, 2022

March 15, 2022
April 29, 2022 
May 17, 2022 

March 22, 2022
April 26, 2022
May 24, 2022

“Storm Sewer and Culvert 
Structural Design & Bedding 

Specifications ”

Jason Kruger- MN Concrete Pipe 
Association 
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2021-2022 Duluth Section Board of Directors:

Past President: Rose Kopecky
President: Sara Christenson
President Elect / Vice President: Dan Murphy
Treasurer: Jason Fisher
Secretary: Andrew Lund

Chair Positions: 

Younger Member Chair: Vacant (Interim - Pete Demshar). Please 
reach out if you are interested in this position.  
Membership Chair: Tom DesMarais
Government Relations Chair: Pete Demshar
Toothpick Bridge Chair: Chris Morris
Web Updates: Vacant (Interim - Lisa Karlgaard). Please reach out if 
you are interested in this position.
Membership Outreach: Jay Dailey
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Thanks to Our 2021-2022 Sponsors!
(Consider being a sponsor!)
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